
COUNCIL MEETING – 22 FEBRUARY 2018

Recommendation to Council from the Executive meeting
held on 6 February 2018

E/17/117 Treasury Management Strategy and Treasury Policy

The Executive considered a report from the Deputy Leader and Executive
Member for Corporate Resources that set out the Treasury Management
Policy, Treasury Management Strategy Statement, Minimum Revenue
Provision Policy and the Prudential Indicators for 2018/19. The Executive
Member drew attention to the comments and recommendations from the
Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee.

Reason for decision: To retain an effective treasury management framework
for the Council.

RECOMMENDED to Council

that the Treasury Management Policy, Treasury Management Strategy
Statement, Prudential Indicators and Minimum Revenue Provision Policy
for 2018/19 be approved.

The decision was unanimous.


